
 
Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Operations 
 
 
Date: October 4, 2017 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Interior Door Replacements Update - 2013 Bond 
 
 

During the September 25, 2017 Study Session, I discussed the need to replace 
several doors at Frost and possibly a door at Roosevelt utilizing the 2013 Bond. 
At that time, I was unsure whether the total cost for these doors would be high 
enough to require Board approval. We now know we will need to put out for bid a 
total of eight doors: six at Frost, one at Cooper and one at Roosevelt. Once the 
bid is complete and tabulated, I will bring this topic back for Board approval in 
November.  
 
Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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